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26th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
We will be holding a Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 10 October 2023 for parents of Year 7 students. The evening will 
be held in person and parents should aim to arrive at the P Block reception not the main school reception. 
 
The evening will provide you with the opportunity to meet your son/daughter’s form tutor to discuss their first half 
term at school. The focus will be on how your child has settled into secondary school and therefore individual 
subject teachers will not be available for consultation on this occasion. There will be another parents’ evening later 
in the year when you will have the opportunity to discuss progress in individual subjects.  
 
We will also be holding a 10 minute presentation with Miss Elliott and Miss Tomlinson on the use of Class Charts, 
expectations, rewards and behaviour, CAT scores and how you can best support your child with their Extended 
Learning. These presentations will take place every half hour from 4:30pm until 7pm. You do not need to book a 
place on these presentations but can attend the one closest in time to your appointment with your child’s form 
tutor. 
 
In order to book your time slot we are asking that you follow the link below to book an appointment with your 
form tutor. Interviews with form tutors will last only 5 minutes, however, your child’s Student Support Leader will 
also be present if you wish to speak to them too.  It is also possible to book appointments with Mr Lowe, our 
SENDCO if you wish 
 

https://huntington.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

 
This link can also be found on the school website under Parents Evenings in the Parents & Carers section.  
 
Any issues around Class Charts can be directed to Mrs McAtominey who will also be in attendance. She will also be 
available to help parents log on for the first time if necessary.  Mrs Naish, our Designated Safeguarding Lead, will 
also be in attendance in the common room if you wish to speak to her. 
 
To login to the School Cloud to book your appointment you will need to enter your contact details and your child’s 
name and date of birth.  If you have any difficulty logging on then please email mail@huntington-ed.org.uk 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 10th October. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr M. Bruce 
Assistant Headteacher 

https://huntington.schoolcloud.co.uk/

